
 

 
 

 

Notice of Listing  
 

 
Title of Matter: Four yearly review of modern awards 
  
Section: s.156 - 4 yearly review of modern awards 
  
Subject: Substantive issues in Education Group Awards 
  
Matter Number: AM2015/6 
  
 Professional Employees Award 2010 

 

Listing Details: 

The above matter is listed for Conference, before Commissioner Johns at: 

03:00 pm 
Thursday, 1 March 2018 
Fair Work Commission 
11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne 
 
The Purpose of the Conference is to discuss with parties the matters referred to in the 
below excerpts of the decision [2018] FWCFB 797: 
 

[233] Having regard to our decision to vary the Professional Employees we consider it 
necessary to further program the matter so that additional evidence can be filed about the 
nature of the work, the level of skill and responsibility and the conditions under which the 
work is done that would justify the variation of the Professional Employees Award to include 
medical research industry stream. 
 
[234] Further, having regard to this decision and the submissions made by the NTEU 
directed at drafting errors in the draft determination prepared by AAMRI and APESMA, they 
are invited to file an amended draft determination addressing the same. 
 
[235] Commissioner Johns will convene a conference with the parties to discuss the 
timetable for the next steps referred to above. 

 
 
Note: 

 The Commissioner will sit in Melbourne 

 Any party who requires a video-link must email chambers by 4:00pm Friday, 23 February 
2018. 

Inquiries: 

All inquiries relating to this notice are to be directed to Arthur Dowdle 
Phone: +612 9308 1925, email: chambers.johns.c@fwc.gov.au. 

Fair Work Commission, 19 February 2018 03:42 pm 
 


